
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Mark Your Calendar!  
June 2─Spirit Day! 
June 3─Hull High School Graduation 
June 6─Kindergarten to Coast Guard Station 
June 6─5th Grade Move-Up Day 
June 6─PTO Meeting 7pm @ JES 
June 7─2nd Grade to tide pools 
June 7─Kindergarten Orientation 5pm 
June 8─Spring Concert: PK, K-2 @ 9:00; PK, 3-5 @ 1:30 
June 9─ 2nd Grade to Museum of Science 
June 9─Kindergarten Teddy Bear Picnic 12-1:30 
June 12─4th Grade to Franklin Park Zoo 
June 12─5th Grade to Old North Church 
June 12─PK Graduation 2pm 
June 12 & 20─School Committee HHS @ 6:30pm 
June 13─Pirate Field Day! 
June 13─Last Day of Preschool! 
June 14─12:15 Dismissal 
June 14─5th Grade Celebration 12:30-2:30 
June 15─Last Day of School! 11:45 dismissal, no lunch 
served, no after school childcare 

Kyle Shaw, Principal Elaine Menice, Interim Assistant Principal 
 

The Hull Public School System Does Not Discriminate On The Basis of Age, Race, Color, National Origin, Gender, Gender Identity, Disability, Homelessness, Religion, or Sexual Orientation. 

A Note from the Principal 
The end of the school year is a bustling time filled with field 
trips, planting, concerts, picnics, graduations, parties, 
report cards, class placements, field day preparations, and 
interviews. Despite the busy schedule, it is an exciting 
period as we celebrate this year's accomplishments and 
catch a glimpse of what's to come in the next academic 
year. We cordially invite you to join us on Thursday, June 8, 
for our highly anticipated Spring Concert. The students 
have been hard at work honing their talents, and we know 
you’ll be impressed. To enhance security and avoid 
congestion in the foyer, please enter through the receiving 
doors at the back of the building, which will lead you 
directly to the cafeteria. There will be signs outside the 
building to guide you in the right direction. 

Furthermore, mark your calendars for Pirate Field Day on 
Tuesday, June 13. Mr. Hawes is actively seeking parent 
volunteers for the many events, so if you are available, 
please click here to sign up. Your participation and support 
in these events are greatly appreciated as we wrap up the 
school year on a high note and create memorable 
experiences for our students.  

    ~Mr. Shaw  

 
is June 13 and Mr. Hawes needs 

volunteers! Please click here if you’d like to 
join the fun! Contact Mr. Hawes at 
jhawes@town.hull.ma.us for more 

information. 
 

PIRATE FIELD DAY is a SPIRIT DAY! 
Show your school spirit by Wearing your 

Core Value t-shirt or school colors! 

Please return all outstanding books to the library 
so our gracious volunteers can complete the 

organization and clean-up for the year. 

Last Chance to Make the Slide Show! 
Send photos of your RAD Pirates having fun in their 
Core Value T-Shirts or school colors to Mrs. Menice 

at ecmenice@town.hull.ma.us! Photos will be 
featured in the slideshow at our last schoolwide 

assembly on June 15! 

Attention: Fifth Grade Parents/Guardians 
Picture your child in the Slide Show at the 5th 
Grade Celebration!  Please upload photos (5 
photos max) of your 5th grader using this link:  
https://photos.app.goo.gl/KGLPLu4g9tnbb9mX6  

Suggested photos: 
1 baby photo 
1 kindergarten photo 
1 sports/activity 
2 group photos  

Deadline to upload is June 8.  Thank you! 
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